Jaydee Heating

Nobel Road

Wester Gourdie Industrial Estate

DUNDEE

DD2 4UH

For the attention of John Dein

3RD October 2003

Dear

Gardyne’s Land Clock

I am writing on behalf of the Nine Incorporated Trades of Dundee and the Trust involved in the Restoration of Gardyne’s Land in the High Street.

Both these bodies are very grateful indeed for your kind offer to restore the clock and model of the Old Adam Town House (The Pillars).

 As we discussed a few weeks ago I am required to give the Trust and the Trades an approximate idea of the cost of carrying out this work along with a time scale. Both bodies quite understand that this kind of work cannot be estimated in the normal understanding of that word, but they would like some idea of the cost progress of this work.

What they would like is a rough survey of the clock, what is involved in its repair, an approximate cost and how long the job might take.

None of these requirements would be binding on you in any way, but will help when reporting to subscribers and others to whom we are looking for funds.

Many thanks

Yours 

